
From: Chee, Lloyd <lchee@amazon.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 8:55 AM EST 
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Automatic reply: Discuss redline 

I will be travelling and working from our Luxembourg offices from Saturday, February 2nd through Friday, February 8th. During this time I will be checking
email, but responses may be delayed.  For urgent matters, please call my cell phone:  (206) 849-4985.


